
Bernard Elementary  
PAC Agenda 
Tuesday, November 8th 2022 
 
Chair: Jessica Fairweather  
Vice Chair: Katie Crompton 
Treasurer: Brittany Zurowski  
Administrators: Brad Johnson and Carla Thompson 
Secretary: Emilea Semancik 
DPac Rep: Beth McAdoo 
 
1.0 Welcome  
 Attendees: Jessica Fairweather, Katie Crompton, Brittany Zurowski, Carla 
Thompson, Brad Johnson, Emilea Semancik and Beth McAdoo. 
2.0 Approval of Minutes : Katie Crompton and Brittany Zurowski. 
3.0 Approval of Agenda : No agenda written for November. 
4.0 Reports  
 4.1 Chair's Report – Very successful popcorn day and hot dog day with Neufeld 
Farms Fundraiser posted in Bernard Elementary facebook group.  Neufeld Farms 
Fundraiser is online ordering only.  Popcorn days notices and hot lunch notices sent 
home with students for families without online ordering via Munchalunch.  
 4.2 Treasurer's Report – Community account up $113 and still waiting on the 
Federal government deposit for our gaming account. 
 4.3 Administrator's Report – Halloween treat bags were handed out to kids 
after school on October 31st.  November 10th at 10:30am will be our Remembrance Day 
assembly, parents and families welcome to attend for the one hour duration of the 
assembly.  Our school admin and PAC will be moving forward and planning for our 
Christmas events.  December 8th will be our Christmas Lunch from 12-1pm and the 
Christmas concert will be on December 15th.  One School, One Book this year is Charlie 
and The Chocolate Factory.  The Family Affordability Plan for Bernard Elementary 
families will be put in to place soon with $3000 worth of gift cards for Superstore in $100 
increments for our families that need it most.  Waffle Wednesdays now being offered for 
kids in need of a hot breakfast. 
 4.4 DPAC Representative's Report – Our PAC is putting together a Christmas 
Pyjama Dance for Sunday, December 11th with a budget of $500 approved by BM and 
BZ.  The time will be about two hours long from 1-3pm.  Looking in to Christmas baking, 
renting a Santa costume for a volunteer to wear for $2 photos with Santa, hot dog 
concession.  Potentially asking the City of Chilliwack for donations for a Silent Auction.  
Sticky’s Candy has donated a few gift baskets for the dance.  Our PAC is also 
interested in bringing back the Christmas poinsettia fundraiser from Little Mountain 
Greenhouses.  No dates confirmed. 

5.0 Old Business : None addressed. 
 
Questions/Comments :  No meeting scheduled for the month of December.  Merry 
Christmas to our Bernard families and we will see you in the New Year! 
8.0 Next Meeting will be January 10th, 2023 at 6:30pm. 



9.0 Adjournment  
 
 
 


